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June 28, 1996

| Ms. Ann Silagy, Esq.
'

Roetzel and Andros
75 East Market Street
Akron, OH 44308

SUBJECT: ACCESS TO RADI0 ACTIVE SOURCES AT PERFECTION SERVICES, INC.

Dear Ms. Silagy:

This refers to the telephone discussion between you and B. J. Holt on June 26,
-1996, regarding access to the radioactive sources stored at the Perfection
Services facility in Stone Creek, Ohio. It is our understanding that the Ohio
Department of Health has returned to you the door key (s) to the Perfection
Services facility and the key to the storage pit containing the radioactive
sources.

|- During your conversation with Ms. Holt, you stated that you would not open the
pit or transfer the keys to any other person without notifying the NRC in
advance of such actions. As you know, the radioactive sources stored in the

: pit can cause significant health and safety problems if handled improperly.
Advanced notification will give the NRC time to evaluate the proposed activity'

! from a radiation safety perspective, and provide, if necessary, the resources
for oversight and radiation monitoring. Your contact person for notifications
is B. J. Holt at 708/829-9836.

If your understanding of the telephone discussion differs from that noted
,

above, please contact this office immediately. We appreciate your|

cooperation.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By

Cynthia D. Pederson, Director
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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